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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 10:05 AM
To: 'diane baldwin'
Subject: RE: 

Good morning Ms. Baldwin, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: diane baldwin [mailto:sandygirl53@att.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 10:04 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject:  
 
FEBRUARY 8, 2017 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, I LIVE ON A 'LIMITED 
BUDGET' NOW AND DON'T UNDERSTAND HOW ANY MORE 
UTILITIES CAN BE INCREASED. 
WHAT ARE YOU TRYING TO REBUILD, FIX, OR BUILD NEW 
BECAUSE OF THIS INCREASE!!  TRUMP NEEDS TO BE 
INFORMED. 
 
HOW CAN OTHERS GO BY ON a LOWER FEE BUT WE ARE SO 
HIGH? 
 
DIANE  BALDWIN 
49 ADKINSON DRIVE  
PENSACOLA,  FLORIDA   32506-4770 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
FEB 08, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 01591-17



2

 
DOCKET NUMBER:   160186 
 
    
 




